
 
           
 
 

    
 
 
 
Our Ref : LSL/CBU  

5 March 2024 

Dear Year 13 student 

Year 13 Summer Ball  – Tapton Hall, Sheffield  

The Summer Ball for 2024 will be held at Tapton Hall, Sheffield on Friday 5 July 2024. 

The evening will start with arrival drinks, followed by a three course meal and then a disco. Every 

student will also get one photo from the evening included. The cost for this will be £40 per person. 

If you wish to attend please fill in the following form https://forms.office.com/e/xfKCEJbVYa  

A £10 non-refundable deposit should be made via ParentPay, no later than Monday 25 March 

2024. The remainder of the cost will be due before Friday 26 April 2024. 

Please note, to attend the Summer Ball you have to meet a minimum attendance of 90% and 

sufficient attendance to tutor periods. If you do not meet these requirements your place will be 

withdrawn. If you have any concerns regarding this please see Miss Slasor or Mrs Lines 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

Kind Regards, 

The Sixth Form Team 

 


